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June 14, 2010
The Honorable Jim Webb

United States Senate

248 Russell Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Fax: 202-228-6363

Dear Senator Webb:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports “The Blue Star/Gold Star Act” (S. 3477) that prohibits a condominium association, cooperative association, or residential real estate management association from adopting or enforcing any policy that would restrict or prevent an association member from displaying a service flag on their residential property.


The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue and stands ready to provide assistance in advancing this resolution. The point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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